ONTARIO CIVILIAN POLICE COMMISSION
Safety, Licensing Appeals and Standards Tribunals Ontario (SLASTO)

20 Dundas Street West, Suite 530, Toronto ON M5G 2C2
Tel.: 416 314-3004, 1-888-515-5005

Fax: 416-314-0198, 1-888-311-7555
www.slasto.gov.on.ca

NOTICE OF WRITTEN HEARING

IN THE MATTER OF A HEARING UNDER S. 25 OF THE POLICE SERVICES ACT INTO
THE CONDUCT OF LLOYD FERGUSON, CHAIR OF THE HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES
BOARD

The Ontario Civilian Police Commission will hold a written hearing (a hearing conducted
through the exchange of written submissions and supporting documentary evidence) to
consider the above noted matter.

Please note that the hearing is scheduled to be held on January 8, 2018.

The written hearing will follow the procedures set out in the Commission’s Rules of Practice
and the Statutory Powers Procedure Act.

The hearing shall not be held as a written hearing if the party satisfies the Commission that
there is good reason for not holding a written hearing (in which case the Commission is
required to hold it as an electronic or oral hearing) and an indication of the procedure to be
followed for that purpose.

If you fail to notify the Commission regarding the above or fail to participate in the
hearing according to this notice, the Commission may proceed without your
participation and you will not be entitled to any further notice in the proceeding.

If you require a disability-related accommodation to participate in a Commission proceeding,
please contact the Commission. You can contact the Commission to request an
accommodation by calling (416) 314-3004 or toll-free at 1-888-515-5005, by sending a fax to
(416) 314-0198, by sending a letter, or by visiting the Commission’s office at 20 Dundas
Street West, 5th Floor, Toronto, ON. For the Commission’s Accessibility Policy, please see
our website at www.slasto.gov.on.ca.

Pour obtenir des services en frangais veuillez communiquer avec le Tribunal au (416) 314-
3004.

DATED at TORONTO on January 5, 2018.
TO:




Robert Edwards, Counsel to Lloyd Ferguson
Via email: rcedwards@edwardshollinger.com

Lynda Bordeleau, Counsel to the Hamilton Police Services Board
Via email: LBordeleau@perlaw.ca

Information about the Commission’s processes, including its Rules of Practice is available at

www.slasto.gov.on.ca or 1-888-515-5005 or 416-314-3004.

Page 2




